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From your Discipleship Pastor: 
 
I have been so blessed seeing your response to our Sunday Family Night Studies 
and activities.  Your responses have been largely positive and the attendance 
stays up, “Thank you” for your participation.  Most of the classes will be continuing 
on through November and some into December.  
 
With the exception of a few of our Sunday night groups, the Christmas break will 
start on Dec 19 and resume January 9, 2022.  We are planning on some very              
exciting studies after the first of the year.  Colton Woodside will be leading some 
sessions on Apologetics. Wade will be leading marriage enrichment studies.    
Fundamentals of the faith will resume on 1/9 as well. We are working towards    
having parenting and grandparenting sessions during the winter quarter as well. 
 
The class I’m leading on the fundamentals of the faith will be taking a break until 
after the first of the year so that I can lead a study which will enhance your        
celebration of Christmas.  It is An Unexpected Christmas by Andy Stanley.  And 
will begin November 7, and continue until December 19.  Sign up now either with 
Ron Haught, calling the office, signing up on the register sheets at the Sunday 
night meal check in table, or see me.   Plans are moving forward to begin our      
Bible Study Group at the Mauldin Gardens on November 17 and the initial study 
there will also be An Unexpected Christmas.  Diane Reed will be one of the             
facilitators for that group.   
 
 
Have a great day in The Lord,                                                                                              
Bill   

 

  



From your Senior Adult  Pastor: 
                 
I’ve just returned from a trip through the North Carolina Mountains and the trees 
are just starting to turn. So, I’m hopeful when the November Sonshine Fellowship 
travels to First Baptist Brevard on November 11th there will still be some beautiful 
foliage to enjoy.  The included graphic gives most of the details, but, let me share 
them again here.  We will be leaving the church at 9:30 am Thursday morning      
November 11. We will be traveling 276 through the beautiful mountains to Brevard 
and will park in the First Baptist Brevard parking lot.  There will be about 1 hour              
to 1 ½ hours for time to look around the mountain town and return to First Baptist 
Brevard where they will serve us a lunch. Following lunch we will travel to                 
Looking Glass Falls for a group photo and then we will return home.  We have  
two buses available for the trip, but they are filling up fast, so call in and get your 
space reserved, 864-288-7835. 
 
Those of you who have MFB Senior jackets, please wear them.  We are taking 
orders for more, but the order will not be placed before the November 11th.  Let 
Ron know if you want to be included in the next order, the cost is $25.00 and        
you may pay for them when you receive yours.  Those who have jackets have   
expressed their delight in them.  
 
December’s Sonshine Fellowship will be held here at MFB at 10:30am when some 
of the Mauldin Christian Academy kids will present a Christmas musical program, 
followed by a lunch.  Hope to see you on the bus for our trip to Brevard and at    
our December meeting. 
 
   
 
Have a great day in The Lord,   
Bill  



 

 
 

  

    


